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Winter Mats  

2020/21 

Will members please note as from the  

1st October 2020 

In accordance with the procedures manual, members must carry their 

winter mats at all times. Please check the notice boards before going on 

the course to see if they are required. 

The Green’s Staff will make a decision on a daily basis. 


